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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
It is Comic Relief Day tomorrow and all children will be taking part in a Live Comic Relief Workout in 
association with Wirral School Games as well as other fun activities whilst raising money for Comic 
Relief. 
 
Children can come tomorrow dressed in a PE kit (no football kits please) ready for the workout. If 
possible they should wear something red or blue – socks, ribbons, t shirt etc and please send them 
in with £1 as a donation. 
 
Sadly we will have to ask that you do not send them in with red noses this year due to the Covid 
restrictions but hopefully they will still enjoy the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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